
                             STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                   SELECTMEN  

               MEETING MINUTES APRIL 4, 2022 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith.  

The Voisine /Smith subdivision and lot mergers have not been completed at Avitar. The documentation 

has only been partly completed needing some additional legal transactions to occur.  

Jori Johnson driveway application went to the Planning Board. The additional boxes were checked to 

complete the form.  

John Davis had additional questions on Art Johnson on his driveway application. 

John Davis stated Maxwell filed nothing cut for 2021 and filed a new Intent to Cut for 2022. The 

selectmen looked at Maxwell’s lot 5A -111 as well as Wright’s permit to Cut.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed the letter to Robbo Hollerin for PA 8 Report of Wood Cut.  

The Town of Surry received a paving quote from Arlington Paving for the Joslin Rd. of $113,490 with 

notification of possible increases in material. Jay Croteau will ask Durwin Clark about additional asphalt 

for shimming.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

Bruce Smith contacted Mr. Gallegher regarding the Dwelling Unit Response form at the NH office of 

Planning and Development about the number of empty dwelling reported on the form. The selectmen 

completed the form and returned it to Concord.  

Bruce Smith spoke with Marry Howe of the City of Keene regarding the ambulance increase after the 

contract had been signed. The Town of Surry will pay the amount due on the original contract and not 

the increase.  

John Davis and Leslie Johnson were appointed to the Conservation Committee and sworn in by Jay 

Croteau.  

Jay Croteau was appointed as a Cemetery trustee. Bruce Smith swore him in.  

The selectmen received a suggestion about the toilet cleaning.  

The selectmen received a  notification of a boat off a trailer in the woods on the Joslin Rd.  

Bruce Smith worked on Insurance for the town’s bank deposits. 

The selectmen will ask for the townhall keys from Jamison Hines for Steve Goldsmith.  



Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 


